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Resource Assessments

NSW Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Attention: Lauren Evans
M1 MOTORWAY (M1): MANDALONG SOUTHERN EXTENSION PROJECT — MODIFICATION 3

— SSD 5144 MOD 3

| refer to your email dated 5 October 2016 regard in Centennial Coal Mandalong submission for the
modifications for Mandalong Southern Extension Project.

Roads and Maritime understands the modification to the annual production with an increase of the

maximum annual production from 6 to 6.5 million tonnes per annum. No modifications are being
sort for the road network or project area.

Roads and Maritime Response

Roads and Maritime have reviewed Statement of Environmental Effects dated September 2016 by
Centennial Coal Company Limited. Roads and Maritime has not objections to the modifications as
it has no significant impact of the State Road Network.

On the Minister's determination of this matter, it would be appreciated if a copy of the Project
Approval is forwarded to Roads and Maritime for our records.

If you require further advice please contact Hunter Land Use on (02) 4924 0688.

Regards
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David Collaguazo
A/Manager Land Use Assessments
Hunter Region
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